
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                   

February 9, 2015 

 
Muskegon County Road Commission 

Open House 

 
The Muskegon County Road Commission will hold an open house at Laketon Township Hall 

(2735 W. Giles Road) on Thursday, February 12, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. The purpose of the open 

house is to provide information and answer questions regarding road funding and the proposal 

for millage on the February 24, 2015 election ballot.  

 

 

Township Holiday Closing 

 
Fruitland Township offices will be closed on the following day in February: 

Monday, February 16, 2015 – President’s Day 

 

 

Pulbic Hearing on 2015/2016 Fruitland Township Budget 

 
On Tuesday, February 17, 2015 at 5:00 p.m. the Fruitland Township Board of Trustees will hold 

a public hearing on the 2015/2016 Fruitland Township budget. The hearing is part of the regular 

Board of Trustees meeting. I would like to encourage township residents to attend the meeting to 

hear about the proposed budget and give any input and/or suggestions. 

 

 

2014 Winter Taxes 

 
Just a reminder, the last day to pay your 2014 winter property taxes in person without penalty is 

February 17, 2015. If you are unable to pay in person at the Fruitland Township Hall, the 

Treasurer’s Office will accept U.S. mail postmarks dated on or before February 17, 2015. 

 

Also, we will accept any tax payments that are put into the Township Hall night drop box after 

4:00 p.m. on Friday, February 13 until Tuesday, February 17, 2015. 

 

Payments made after February 17, 2015 will include a 3% penalty. 
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Snow Removal 

 
Just a reminder, the Michigan Vehicle Code, Section 677a. reads in part: 

 

(4)  “A person shall not deposit, or cause to be deposited, snow, ice or slush on any roadway or 

highway.” 

 

Property owners and contractors: please remember to not plow snow into the road on surface 

streets. This creates an unsafe condition for both motorists and plow drivers, causing them to 

lose control of their vehicles when they hit a pile of snow; it also makes the cleanup take longer. 

 

 

 

 

 
As always, supervisor@fruitlandtwp.org 

Sam E. St.Amour 

Supervisor 

 


